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To: Mayor of Gjakova  
       President of the Organising Committee  
       of the European Individual Chess Championship 2016 
       Mrs. Mimoza Kusari – Lila 
 
Cc: Kosovo Chess Federation  
 
Re: European Open Chess Championship 2016 
        
 

21 September 2016 
 
Dear Mrs. Kusari-Lila, 
 
Afther the completion of the ECU General Assembly 2016, in Baku, Azerbaijan we need 
to express our thanks for the organisation of the European Individual Chess 
Championships 2016, which held this year in Gjakova.  
 
It is our pleasure to know that our championship has been conducted & completed 
under the best possible conditions.  
 
Your organizing team has done this task in an impressive and appreciable manner. I 
really want to congratulate you and your entire team on behalf of the European Chess 
Union for this remarkable performance.  
 
Considering these results we are hoping to cooperate in more tournaments and chess 
projects in the future.   
 
Appreciate and congratulate all your team members on behalf of me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 Zurab Azmaiparashvili  
 

   
 
    ECU President 
 
 
 
 


